Please join Commissioner Glassman and Transportation and Mobility Department staff at a virtual public meeting to view the current design of the new E. Las Olas Boulevard crosswalks.

City staff will provide an update on the current design of two new crosswalks that will be installed along E. Las Olas Boulevard between S. Gordon Road and Bontona Avenue and between Fiesta Way and Coral Way.

sle of Venice Dr Hendricks Isle Fiesta Way Royal Palm Nurmi Dr Las Olas Blvd PROPOSED **PROPOSED** CROSSWALK CROSSWALK Coconut Isle Dr isle of Palms Dr Royal Plaza Dr **Bontona Ave** San Marco Dr Lido Dr Coral Way Isle of Capri Dr

WHEN:

Thursday, November 3, 2022, at 3:00 p.m.

WHERE:



ZOOM

https://fortlauderdale.zoomgov.com/j/1611603844?pwd=U29LVnYzYWNPcXM4blVISTZUcGVRdz09

DETAILS:

A brief presentation followed by questions and comments will be held from 3-4 p.m.

QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS:

Email TAMPlanning@fortlauderdale.gov

After the Las Olas Mobility Working Group concluded its task of developing a vision for the future of Las Olas Boulevard, Commissioner Glassman proposed – and the City Commission approved – \$500,000 of funding in the FY 2023 budget for two new crosswalks on the eastern section of Las Olas Blvd. This important initiative associated with the Las Olas Mobility Conceptual Vision Plan is moving forward to enhance pedestrian safety and mobility in response to neighbor concerns.

The project will add crosswalks to a long stretch of E. Las Olas Boulevard where none exist today. They will be located between S. Gordon Road and Bontona Avenue and between Fiesta Way and Coral Way. With the warrant study completed and funding in place, we are excited to share the design!

